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North American Energy Standards Board

1415 Louisiana, Suite 3460, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting

TO:
NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) Members, and Interested Industry Participants
FROM:
Caroline Trum, NAESB Director of Wholesale Electric Activities
RE:
NAESB WEQ BPS Western Interconnection Congestion Management Working Group Request for Informal Comment
DATE:

August 13, 2025
Dear WEQ Members and Interested Industry Participants,

The WEQ Business Practices Subcommittee (BPS) Western Interconnection Congestion Management Working Group is seeking feedback as part of an informal comment period regarding its second iteration of new and modified draft standards developed to support an interconnection-wide congestion management process for the Western Interconnection.  This version includes revisions to address industry input submitted as part of a prior informal comment period and to provide additional clarity and consistency within the proposed standards language.  The draft includes modifications to WEQ-000 Abbreviations, Acronyms, and Definition of Terms and a new suite of standards, the Western Interconnection Loading Relief Business Practice Standards developed as part of the working group’s efforts to address Standards Request R24005 / 2025 WEQ Annual Plan Item 1.b.  
Your response is requested by the close of business on Wednesday, August 27, 2025.  All interested parties, regardless of NAESB membership status, can submit informal comments for consideration, including proposals for new, alternative, or revised language.  For your convenience, the proposed new and modified draft standards are available through the following hyperlink: https://naesb.org/member_login_check.asp?doc=weq_bps_WICM081325reqcom_a1.docx. 
Please submit comments to the NAESB office (naesb@naesb.org).  Non-members that need assistance in viewing the material may contact the NAESB office to obtain access.  All comments will be reviewed by the WEQ BPS Western Interconnection Congestion Management Working Group during its meeting scheduled for Tuesday, September 2, 2025.  If you have any questions or need further assistance, feel free to contact the NAESB Office at 713-356-0060.
Best Regards,

Caroline Trum
cc: Jonathan Booe, Executive Vice President & Chief Operating Officer
WEQ BPS Western Interconnection Congestion Management Working Group Request for Informal Comment
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